
I-10 Widening Project 

from West of I-295 to I-95

Jacksonville, Florida 

Duval County 



Project  

Information

Project type: Widening

Start date: Summer 2020

Completion: Early 2025

Cost: $176.4 Million

*Details subject to change



Project  

Improvements

• Add two general 

purpose lanes in 

each direction 

between I-295 and 

I-95



Project  

Improvements

• Add two general 

purpose lanes 

westbound 

between Lane 

Avenue and 

Stevens Street



Project  

Improvements

• Add two general 

purpose lanes in 

each direction 

between Stevens 

Street and U.S. 17



Project  

Improvements

• Add two general 

purpose lanes in 

each direction 

between U.S. 17 

and Stockton 

Street



Project  

Improvements

• Add general 

purpose lanes in 

each direction 

between Stockton 

Street and I-95



Project  

Improvements

• Reconfigure exits 

to reduce weaving

• Create dedicated

lanes from I-95 

north and I-95 

south to Roosevelt 

Boulevard



Project  

Improvements

• Construct noise 

barriers at 

prescribed 

locations 

throughout the 

project

(slide 1 of 4)
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Project  

Improvements

• Construct noise 

barriers at 

prescribed 

locations 

throughout the 

project 
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Project  

Improvements

• Improvements at 

the Day Avenue 

Pedestrian Tunnel

*Rendering is conceptual and subject 

to change



Project  Improvements

• Improved drainage

• Safety upgrades such as improved barrier wall

• Additional turn lanes and optimized signal timing at the Lane 

Avenue and Cassat Avenue interchanges

• Sidewalk, lighting and signage improvements throughout the 

project limits



Project Information

For information regarding the     

I-10 widening project, please 

contact Daryl Goss, FDOT 

Communication Specialist, at 

(386) 984-5392 or 

Daryl.Goss@dot.state.fl.us
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